
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

04.05.18 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As mentioned in a previous letter we are, next week, taking part in the ‘The Giant 

Wiggle’ event that has been organised by the charity ‘Action for Children’. To 

support our fundraising efforts, at some point during Tuesday and Thursday next 

week, the children will be forming a giant wiggly caterpillar and collecting a variety 

of food from the story.  

 

So that we look more like a caterpillar, when all joined together, we would ideally 

like the children to wear something green.  

 

If you would like to make a contribution to the charity they can be made directly 

through the ‘Just Giving’ webpage 

http://www.justgiving.com/owner-email/pleasesponsor/Freshfieldgiantwiggle 

 

We hope you will support us in raising money for this very worthy charity.  

 

Also a reminder that we are having our parents’ sessions next Wednesday 9
th

 May at 

the following times: 

 8.30 – 9.30 am (main nursery) 

 2.15 – 3.15 pm (main nursery)  

 

 10.15 – 11.15 am (2 year old unit) 

 

During these sessions there will be lots of activities linked with ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’ story. We hope you will be able to join us.  

 

Thank you for your continued and valued support 

 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 
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